
    

 

 

RESIDENTS TO RECEIVE NATURAL GAS AGGREGATION ENROLLMENT LETTERS 

Eligible residents and small business owners will be receiving a natural gas enrollment letter for our 
community’s natural gas aggregation program through NOPEC.  Letters will begin mailing in mid-April for 
enrollment into the NOPEC natural gas program for the period beginning with customers’ June 2025 
meter read dates.  

If you want to enroll in NOPEC’s Standard Program Price, you don’t need to take any action when you 
receive your enrollment letter.  You will automatically be enrolled. Additional information and rate 
options including fixed term and monthly variable pricing can be viewed online at nopec.org/gas or by 
calling NOPEC’s 24/7 Customer Care Center at 1-855-667-3201.  If you don’t want to enroll in the natural 
gas aggregation, opt out instructions are included in your enrollment letter.   

 

https://www.nopec.org/gas

